
 

 

September 9, 2019 
 
Dear JFEW Scholar: 
 
Congratulations on being selected as a Jewish Foundation for Education of Women (JFEW) 
Scholar at New York City College of Technology! As Executive Director of JFEW, I welcome 
you to an extraordinary community of women who, like yourself, are pursuing their 
aspirations of college and career.  The JFEW Scholars Program brings together a cohort of 
talented and ambitious women who will become your colleagues and personal and 
professional network over the next several years and beyond. 
 
JFEW’s mission is to help women complete a college degree and pursue their career goals 
through scholarships, peer networks, dedicated advising, and professional development 
opportunities. We work in close partnership with New York-based educational institutions, 
such as City Tech, that share these goals and implement scholarship programs on our 
behalf.  You were selected for this scholarship because of your academic record, 
commitment to hard work, and focus of study on Dental Hygiene or Radiologic Technology.  
 
JFEW has a storied background, with roots in the nineteenth century and an effort by 
American Jewish women to help educate recent immigrant Jewish girls from Eastern 
Europe.  While our work is grounded in Jewish values of helping people in need and 
furthering education, we are a non-sectarian organization proudly supporting women of all 
backgrounds.  As a JFEW Scholar, you will benefit from close connections with your fellow 
City Tech Scholars and Natalie Chepurniy, your Program Coordinator and advisor, through 
monthly gatherings and programs. You will also have opportunities to connect with 
hundreds of women who have already completed their JFEW programs at a variety of 
colleges and universities.  Please learn more about JFEW on our website (jfew.org), follow 
us on Facebook, and join our LinkedIn Scholars group for more networking opportunities. 
 
On behalf of the staff and Board of Directors, I look forward to meeting you soon and to 
watching your growth and success throughout your time as a JFEW Scholar.   
 
All the best, 

 
Rona Sheramy 
Executive Director 


